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I am a US Army disabled veteran and I oppose this bill.  

 

As someone who fought for our freedom in the constitution of the United States, and 

almost died doing so, I hope you will listen to me and cancel this bill!  

 

In authorizing this bill, you would literally be taking away our freedom that the federal 

government recognizes is our second amendment rights!  

This would also be a complete and utter disrespect for my brothers, who died for this 

freedom.  

 

Oregonian, disabled, veteran, 

Nolan Howell 


